
 

 

  

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

We will be launching our Roman theme in class on Tuesday 18th April.    

I am planning an interactive workshop which is designed to enhance pupils knowledge and 

curiosity about the Roman Empire. 

The workshop will take place in school and will run all day, the total cost of this experience, 

which looks to be great fun, will be £6.00 per child. (to be paid via parentpay) 

Please complete and return the permission slip at the bottom of this letter.  

 

Kind regards,  

Miss S Eastham 

  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ to take part in the 

Roman workshop on Tuesday 18th April 2017. 

I have paid £6 via parentpay   

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………. 
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